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Friday 24th February 2017  

 

Message from Mrs Brimson 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Just to let you know that we will be wishing all the 
year 5s a fantastic trip to London next week.  I know 
Mr Snow, Mr Curnow and myself are also looking  
forward to going with the children and experiencing 
all the activities and visits on offer.  We have had a 
talk with the children this afternoon and are meeting 
with parents after school tonight. It promises to be a 
great trip! 
 
Just so you aware Mr Cox has been busy around the 
school site - he is aiming to fix the shed roof by the 
vegetable patch as well as the boarding by First 
Steps.  If you notice any other jobs that need our 
attention, please let us know as the winds have been 
quite strong this week. 
 
Thank you to everyone who has offered words of  
support this week regarding the new staffing in year 3 
and 4.  Miss McCulloch will be visiting the school on 
the afternoon of Monday 6th March and will be  
available should you wish to say hello. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Brimson 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness   

  Happy Birthday to those who have had  

a Birthday this week and during half term to: 

 

 

Charley Jefferies 

Joe Shaw 

Harry Hansen 

Ruby Macklin 
 

 

We hope you had a fabulous day!! 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
 
Wednesday 8th March  
‘Open the Book’ to lead worship  
 
Friday 31st March  
Last day of Spring Term 
 
Tuesday 18th April  
Back to School 

http://images2.layoutsparks.com/1/218376/blue-sky-rainbow-colours.gif


478 471 

542 448 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

 
Class 1: Autumn Jones 

 

Class 2:  Ethan Gray 

  Jed Ollis 

 

Class 3:  Max Ollis 

     Elliott Angell 

 

Class 4: William Knowles 

  Shannon Toon 

   

Breakfast Club:  Dilly MacKenzie 

PTFA NEWS 
(sampfordpeverell.ptfa@yahoo.co.uk) 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported our discos yesterday. We made £90 which will be given to the school council 
to spend on their upcoming projects. Thank you to all of the adults that helped out. It makes our discos run  
smoothly. 
 

We are sending out a review sheet with the school council next week. They are going to talk to classes about the 
disco and what we can do to improve them. We didn't have a high turn out yesterday so if there is anything we can 
change please pop a message in our suggestions box by the office. 
 

Easter Day at Sampford  
After the success of our PTFA Christmas day, we have decided to run an Easter Day on the last day of this term 
(Friday 31st March)  
Plans are underway for Easter biscuit decorating, orienteering, Easter treasure hunts and the annual 'afterschool' 
egg  hunt.   More information to follow. 
 

Design the front cover for the Parish Magazine  
The PTFA have teamed up with the Parish Magazine to help launch their first colour edition in April. This is an his-
torical occasion so they would like to run a competition to design the front cover.   A letter (with the template size) 
will go out next week with all of the information you need.   The winner will have their design as the front cover and 
they will receive a framed print of their design.  Runners up will have their designs featured in the magazine. 
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Would you like a calmer home life?! 

 
Positive World’s MINDFULNESS for FAMILIES classes teach parents how to use mindfulness with 
their children to help reduce stress and improve behaviour.  Practical support for parents whose 
children are anxious, angry, unsettled or who have ASD or ADHD. 
 
Six week course for parents starting on Wed 19th April from 7pm – 8pm 
at Cullompton Community Centre.   Cost £120 for 6 weeks.  
 
Email us at www.positive-world.co.uk to find out more and book your place. Places limited. 

http://www.positive-world.co.uk/

